Q&A during Principal’s Address (virtual) for Secondary One students and Parents

Q: Can students bring phone to school?

A: Yes phone is allowed in school but students are not allowed to use the phone other than during
the allowed time and place. There are consequences for infringement of the usage of phone other
than the permitted time and place. Please do refer to our school rules and regulations for more
information by accessing this weblink:
https://marsilingsec.moe.edu.sg/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/School-Rules-and-Regulation. pdf

Q: Does secondary One students need to wear MSS uniform on first day of school ?
A: Secondary 1 students may put on half uniform during the first week of school. (PE top and
uniform shorts/skirts)

Q: Are the school schools black?
A: Yes, black shoes with white socks.

Q: How well did the Express students performed for the past GCE O levels?
A: Please refer to the Principal's slides for the Secondary 1 parents and students' address on our
school website.

Q: Isit possible to join 2 CCAs E.g One Sport One Club CCA

A: As there will be a process of assimilation and adaption to secondary school routines in the earlier
part of the year, it is advisable for Sec 1 students to select one CCA as a start. Students can consider
a second CCA only if they have shown that they are able to manage and balance both the academic
and non-academic expectation.

Q: Can the parent come to the school on this 28th dec to purchase uniforms?
A: Yes they can. For SMM measures, it is advisable for only one parent to accompany one student.

Q: What is the reporting time for School?
A: To cultivate a good habit and routine, please be in school by 7.20am - 7.30am.

Q: Do i need to reapply FAS for my child if my FAS application has already been approved for my
other child that is in primary school?

A: If the FAS application for the primary school child is MOE-FAS, you do not need to reapply. You
will received a letter from MOE to state that the application has been approved for the children
applied for if successful. However, if the application is under SAC-FAS, you have to reapply for FAS
directly with the schools. Please do call us at 68941413 if you need further assistance.

For any other enquiries, you may call the General Office at 68941413 or alternatively, you may email
us at marsiling_ss@moe.edu.sg
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